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Dear Parents/Carers,   

   

Happy New Year!   

Sending you all best wishes for the New Year ahead.   

  

Welcome to all our new nursery children and their families who will start their journey with 

us this week. They are joining a wonderful class with a fantastic nursery team.  

Welcome back Mrs Khan! Mrs Khan taught in our school for a number of years before Covid and 

will be covering Year 3/4 for the next term alongside Mrs Gee. We wish Miss Harvey a speedy 

recovery. 

We have lots of exciting things coming up for our children this term. New themes have started in 

all classes and the children are already enthusiastic about their learning! Please continue to send 

in their reading books for the class teams to change each week.     

Whole school Assembly – ‘Always have courage, Always be kind’. We delivered our first 

assembly of 2025 this morning and the children shared resolutions and talked about how the 

smallest changes made by ourselves can have an imprint on the world. Kindness was the focus 

for today  -  if we can promote acts of kindness in our school and the community the world will be 

a better place for all. 

Enjoy Believe Achieve Awards – since the launch of our unique ‘life skills curriculum’ awards, 

the children have been really proactive in working towards their badges. This is allowing our 

children to develop skills needed for ‘life’. We have awarded stickers for cooking, speaking a 

foreign language, performing for others, leading a team – all of which they have provided evidence 

for!  If your child learns at home connected to one of our EBA awards, please ensure the class 

team know! The EBA awards list can be found on our website. 

Seesaw – We enjoy showcasing the learning that is taking place in each of our classes with you 

via our seesaw app. Your role in your child’s education and development is paramount. If you 

have any questions about their learning or any suggestions, please do not hesitate and get in 

touch with your child’s class teacher. We love to hear from you and are always looking at ways of 

improving our school.  

Theme Weeks – We finished the last half term with our Design and Technology theme week in 

school. The theme weeks are whole school and are an opportunity for the children to learn about a 

theme across a range of subjects with clear progression of skills throughout the year groups. This 

is unique to our school and the feedback from the children is always positive as is the impact on 

learning and knowledge. This half term is Music !   



Visits, Visitors and Enrichment (V.V.E) – We often have a number of visitors into school to 

deliver workshops and we enjoy taking the children on visits to places close to home making links 

with their themes learning. We are fortunate to have strong links with the Royal Navy and Cheadle 

Hulme School who provide a range of Science and Technology workshops for our Year 5 and  

Year 6 children. We visit Davenport Church, the library, museums, local areas and much more! If 

you have any contacts that you feel will benefit the enrichment of our curriculum please email any 

details over.  

  

 

What coming up –    

  

Stockport County are in school every Friday to deliver PE sessions for some of our year groups! 

21st January – Bible Encounter Assembly for whole school  

24th January – School Nurse in school for the morning – pop into school to talk about any health 

concerns you may have for your child. 

31st January – Zoo Lab in Reception! 

   

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact school.   

   

All the very best to you and your family for 2025!   

   

Best wishes   

   

M Smart and the Adswood Team   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

    

   

   


